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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
  I am writing in opposition to the house proposed by Stan and Rebecca Roberts, located next to the 
Oswald home, across from Haystack rock.  I've lived here since I was a child and distinctly remember 
that hillside sliding. The cement placed there years ago to try and keep the hill in place was not only a 
huge eyesore from the beach.. The land above and below the S curves has had sliding issues for years. 
And now is not the time to put in a new project that removes trees, just for the enjoyment of one 
family. 
 
  We have carefully and thoughtfully put laws on our books that maintain the beauty of our town. I don't 
think now is the time to change them. If we change it for one person, it can set a precedent for future 
land owners who selfishly demand to do whatever they want, regardless of how those around them 
feel. Should we go down that road, Cannon Beach will no longer be the quaint and pretty town it still is. 
 
  Please say no to this project. And mean it when you say it. 
 
Lisa Fraser 
POB 5 
Cannon Beach, 97110 
 
 
 
--  
Peace 
 


